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Bridge and Roadway Maintenance Work Scheduled  
 

Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced that work will 
commence this weekend and week to perform maintenance work at the following locations: 
 
Paseo Del Norte westbound September 8th through September 11th  

• *No Work/Lane Restrictions over Labor Day Weekend 
• NM 423 (Paseo Del Norte) westbound between 2nd Street and NM 45 (Coors Blvd) on 

the Rio Grande Bridge will have a continues double left lane and shoulder restrictions.  
• Work is weather dependent and subject to change. 

 
I-25 southbound September 22nd through September 25th  

• *No Work/Lane Restrictions over Labor Day Weekend 
• *No Work/Lane Restrictions during the State Fair 
• I-25 southbound  between milepost 224 (Lead Ave) and milepost 226 (Indian School Rd) 

will have continues right lane restrictions  
• I-40 westbound to I-25 southbound flyover ramp will have a left lane restriction.  
• I-40 eastbound to I-25 southbound flyover ramp CLOSED 
• Work is weather dependent and subject to change. 

 
I-25, NM 500 (Rio Bravo), and NM 47 (Broadway Blvd) Phase 1 through September 9th   

• AUI will be working nights, from 9 p.m. each evening to 5 a.m. the next morning, on I-
25 to mill and install asphalt to prepare for the upcoming traffic switch to Phase I. 
Northbound I-25 from about 4,000 feet south of the I-25/Rio Bravo Interchange to the 
Interchange – Will be reduced to one lane on the righthand side closest to the shoulder 
during the first part of the week, starting on Tuesday, Sept. 5.Southbound I-25 from the I-
25/Rio Bravo Interchange to about 4,000 feet south of the Interchange – Will be reduced 
to one lane on the righthand side closest to the shoulder in the latter of the part of the 
week. All on-ramps and off-ramps in the area will remain open. 

• Project A300280 updates and information located at www.I25RioBravo.com  
 

I-40 eastbound through January 2nd, 2017 
• *No Work/Lane Restrictions over Labor Day Weekend 
• I-40 eastbound between milepost 157 (Coors Blvd Interchange) and milepost 157 (Rio 

Grande Blvd) will have left lane restrictions.  
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• NM 45 (Coors Blvd) northbound and southbound on ramps to I-40 eastbound will have 
intermittent lane restriction.  

• Work is weather dependent and subject to change. 
 

I-40 eastbound September 6th through September 14th                                          
• I-40 eastbound FULL CLOSURES between milepost 170 (Carnuel) and milepost 183 

(Sedillo Hill) nightly from 10PM to 6AM. All traffic will be detoured through NM 333  
 
Updates on restrictions will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road 
conditions website, www.nmroads.com.  
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